
Thank you to everyone for 
your support over this term, 
we have had some amazing 
events, the pupils have been 
brilliant and we are all     
looking forward to a super 
summer. 

Year 6 Residential  
My sincere thanks to the 
staff who gave up their 
weekend to ensure that our 
Year 6 pupils had a fabulous 
time at Osmington. The 
weather was wonderful, the 
pupils were brilliantly       
behaved and they all      
thoroughly enjoyed the    
experience. 

Yr5 Assembly 
This is on Friday 5th April; 
doors open at 9.00am. All 
Yr5 parents/carers are     
welcome. 

End of Term 
We finish for the Easter        
holidays on Friday 5th April 
at 3.15pm. Pupils return on 
Wednesday 24th April. 

Summer Fair 
This will be on Friday 28th 
June. If you would like to 
book a stall, please contact 
Debbie Francis in the school 
office on 01202 528893 or 
email                                
office@kingsleighprimary.co.uk 

New Lunch Menu 
We have a new lunch menu 
starting after the Easter    
holidays with some exciting 
choices! How about Chicken 
Fajita Tortilla Wrap served 
with wholegrain rice or a 
vegetarian option of Vegeta-
ble Mexican Tacos! Or for 
dessert, Eves pudding with 
custard. 

You have 3 meals to choose 
from and can order a whole 
term’s meal's in advance —
www.dorset.mealselector.co.uk 
01202 691 038. 

 
A massive well done to Molly 
Horwood, Tom Lissenden and 
Khalid Lammali for being    
chosen to take part in the 
Times Tables Rock Stars Com-
petition held at Talbot Primary 
School last Friday.  They com-
peted against 21 other children 
from seven other schools and 
performed amazingly!  I was so 
super proud as they all went 
through their first round and 
scored highly in the second 
round as well.  They showed 
true team spirit, supporting 
each other through their     
battles, and I couldn’t have 
been prouder of them! 

Disco 
Thank you to everyone who 
helped with our Easter disco. The 
children had a wonderful time and 
we raised £1,022 profit! 
 
 

Kingsleigh Newsletter 

Congratulations 
 

The following pupils have  
received these awards: 

Pot of Gold 
Bonnie Taylor 
Pot of Gold 2 
Saddin Ronnie  

Kailan Iris   
Riley  Bailey  

Charlie  Sophie   
Olivia  Evan  

Gabriel  
Muhammed Max  

Thalia Amara Zayn  
Maddie  
Bethany  
Nasyo  

Charlotte  
Blade-Alexander  

Archie  
Pot Of Gold 3 
Ari-Ella Chloe  

Oliver  
Pot Of Gold 4 

Harry  
Dean  

Rising Star Award 
Dylan Lois  

Jayden Olivia  
Lizzie Chloe  

Ella  Alfie  
Isaac  

Superstar Award 
Lois   

Maddison  
Anaiah  

Shooting Star Award 
Tana  
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Dates for Diary 
Friday 5th April     - Year 5 Assembly  
Friday 5th April     - End of Term (3.15pm) 
Wednesday 24th April    - Children return to school   
Monday 6th May     - Bank Holiday  
Monday 13th May    - Yr 6 SATs week 
Tuesday 21st  & Wed 22nd May   - Class Photos 
  

Attendance 
 

Green = at or above national average 
Orange = below national average 
1st place – Congratulations again to Miss 
Acreman’s class with 99.33%! 
2nd place – Miss Zadah’s class with 99.2% 
3rd place – Miss Reade’s class with 98.93% 

Autism Coffee Morning  
 

Our next coffee morning will be on Thursday 2nd May 2019 
at 9.00am with a 9.15am start.  
 
Please contact the school office on 01202 528893 to book 
your place or speak to Glynis and Alex at the school. 

Term Dates 2018—2019 
Spring Term 2019 Monday 7th January to Friday 5th April 2019 

Easter Holidays: Monday 8th April to Monday 22nd April 2019  
Summer Term 2019 Tuesday 23rd April to Friday 19th July 2019 

Half Term: Monday 27th to Friday 31st May 2019 
Staff Inset Days:   Tuesday 23rd April 2019 Monday 3rd June 2019 
Summer Holidays: Monday 22nd July to Friday 30th August 2019 

Term Dates 2019—2020 
Autumn Term 2019 Monday 2nd September to Friday 20th December 2019 

Half term: Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November 2019 
Staff Inset Days: Monday 2nd September Tuesday 3rd September 

Christmas Holiday: Monday 23rd December to Friday 3rd January 2020  

Year Group 

Attendance 

Week beginning 
25th March 

Reception 96.82% 
  

Year 1 96.61% 
  

Year 2 94.62% 
  

Year 3 94.71% 
  

Year 4 93.81% 
  

Year 5 96.55% 
  

Year 6 98.11% 
Amazing! 

Whole School 
Average     

since Septem-
ber 

  

95.32% 
  

Reminders 
 
Head Lice: Children should be treated immediately but not 
kept off school for Head Lice .If children are kept at home 
they will be registered as unauthorised.  Please inform us 
so we can get letters out to parents. Thank you. 
 
Wisepay: Please ensure you book through Wisepay for any 
payments made to school. This should be trips, after school 
clubs, breakfast clubs and uniform. We prefer on-line pay-
ments rather than cash through the office.  
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Scooters and Bikes: Please make sure all children are 
aware that they must not ride their scooters and bikes on 
the school premises. Thank you 
 
 


